
                                                                              

ST PATRICK OF THE ISLAND   PARISH BULLETIN 

 
WEEK OF FEBRUARY 16, 2020   SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

MASSES 
SATURDAY FEBRUARY 15, 2020 
 5 pm  Intention of the Parishioners  
 
SUNDAY FEBRUARY 16, 2020 
 9 am Claridilia Taveras from Esmirna 
11 am Rita Gallant from Family 

 
WEDNESDAY FEBRUARY 19, 2020 
4:30 pm Noel & Sharon Leclair from  
    St. Pats in Gratitude  
 
FRIDAY FEBRUARY 21, 2020 
 9 am Priest’s Intention 
 
SATURDAY FEBRUARY 22, 2020 
 5 pm  Priest’s Intention  
 
SUNDAY FEBRUARY 23, 2020 
 9 am Intention of the Parishioners 
11 am Priest’s Intention 

 
 

SANCTUARY LAMP BURNS FOR: 
This week:   Ana Contin  
Next week: Anthony Morahan 
 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
5 pm: Grace & Andrew 
9 am: Shadi & Melissa 
11 am: Ricardo & Mary 

COLLECTION 
Collection for February 9th was $1461. 
We thank you for your continued 
support. 
 

FAITH EDUCATION 
This Sunday there is a meeting of the 
parents whose children are making their 
Confirmation this May.  Meeting is at  
10 am in the church –all must attend. 
 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
The Adoration Chapel will re-open this 
Tuesday February 4th at 8 am. 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY 
Feb 19 – Maureen & Linda 
Mar 4 – Erin & Sue 
 
 

LET US PRAY FOR THOSE WHO ARE SICK: 
Maria Linck, Bob Forest, Helen McEvoy, 
Heather Coulter, Anthony Hulse, Paule, 
Theresa Hannan, Noah & Bailey Santos, 
Jean Clifford, Gordon Hincks, Teresa 
Polumbo, Kayla Cordeiro, Helen Lalonde, 
Helene Larose Pullin, Allison Latham, 
Caron Rothwell, Caiti Dore, Andria 
MacDonald, Karen Descoeurs, Mary & 
Marian Lapchak, Betty, Gerry & Mary Guy, 
Elaine Kerr, Claude Bourbonnais, Catherine 
Shea, John Battaglia, Frank McCluskey, 
Virginia Camus, Antanas, Nadia Lombardi, 
Cathy Good, Molly Gillette, Michel Leclerc, 
Ralph Jenkins, Kathleen Guy 

  
 

SPAGHETTI SUPPER – FEBRUARY 22 
TICKET PRICE CHANGE 
Tickets are $10 per person, $5 for children 
age 6-11 and under 6 free.  For tickets, 
contact Arnold Hoffman at 514-425-1066  

 
 

WARDENS’ MEETING 
The next Wardens’ Meeting will be this 
Wednesday February 19th at 7 pm. 

 
 

THE GROUNDHOG HAS SPOKEN… 
And there are a few weeks of winter 
left.  We need your help!  The walks 
need to be shovelled and volunteers 
are needed.  Can you commit for one 
week to help out shovelling the 
walkways around the church?  If it 
snows you come – if it doesn’t you 
don’t!  There is a sign-up sheet in the 
entrance – Please Help!   
 

CLEANING OUT THE CUPBOARDS  
We will be doing some much needed 
renovations to our kitchen and the 
cupboards will be emptied.  If you have 
any items in the kitchen, please take 
them.  If you would like to help with the 
cleanout, please contact Mary Martin at 
514-453-3329. 

Catholic Wisdom! 
  A little fish spent its life asking other 
fish where to find the ocean.  An ancient 
sea creature told the little fish that is was, 
in fact, swimming in the ocean.  The 
little fish couldn’t believe that this was 
the ocean and continued to believe that 
all it was doing was swimming in plain 
old water. 
   Jesus spends his ministry explaining 
how we are to swim in the ocean of God.  
Jesus invites us to dive headlong into the 
deep ocean of God’s love - not to just 
splash a couple times or paddle around 
but to abide, reside, and thrive.  When 
Jesus tells us that it is the Holy Spirit 
that gives life, we should believe him.  
Jesus invites us to see that life is all 
about the fathomless ocean of 
relationship between us and God. 
 

 
SHOWCASE 2019 

On behalf of the Showcase 2019 team, 
thank you to all who helped and 
supported the show.  With proceeds from 
the show we were able to give generously 
to the food band and the Church.  We 
helped to pay for new tables in the hall 
and improved sound system for choir, 
among other things.  Without everyone’s 
support, none of this would have 
happened.  Thank you again,  J. Barany 

 

https://www.kofc.org/en/index.html

